NQQ o0oo 0 D9%7

Latin American Wirelass -
Industry Association =
1ONO0E P41 1 ——3
: -01/15/99--01002--00%

January 11, 1999 : #ik] 75,00 ske1To. il
Florida Department of State AOTE 748511 ——3
Sean Toner : 1 H -0i¢ 15_&‘38-—-—1.11(!13’”“-1:“]425
Senior Section Administrator - f****m (25 i)
Division of Corporations =
P.O. Box 6327 —
Tallahassee, FL 32314 —

6

Ref. N95000005987

Subject: ALACEL-Latin American Wireless Industry Associatio’

Dear Mr. Toner:

Please accept my apologies on behalf of ALACEL since the checks previously sent to

you in order to reinstate and file our corporation, were not honored because we are in the
process of changing bank institutions.

Enclosed are new checks to replace the other ones.

I deeply regret for any inconvenience this may have caused and I hope th1s incident will
not interfere in our relations in the future.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance. -

Very truly yours, e’) =
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Joyce Alarcon S . CQ d
Director /

Tel: 954.456.8777

Fax: 954.456.6060

Web Site: www.alacel.com
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